
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 

                                                                                            9th October 2018    

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are going to visit Southwick library on Wednesday 31st October in the 

morning. During the visit the children will be met by the children’s librarian and 

they will have story time. The children will be leaving school promptly at 9.15am. 

 For the children to be able to borrow a book, they will need a library card. 

Therefore, we would like to encourage all children to join as members. It is free 

to join and free to borrow books. If your child is not already a member, please 

fill in the form attached  and return to school no later than Friday 19th 

October. The children will then be given their library card during the visit. 

Thank you for your support.  

The EYFS team  

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

EYFS Southwick Library Trip   Wednesday 31st October 

□I am able to help walk the children to the library  

▫I have completed the slip for my child to get a library card 

▫My child already has a library card  

Signed………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer   

 

Please return to the office by Friday 19th October 
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